City of Loveland

November 27, 2019

Dear Mr. Ajit Pai, Chairman

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Dear Mr. Pai,

With this letter, | expressly endorse City Councilor, John Fogle’s application to serve upon the
Intergovernmental Advisory Committee of the Federal Communications Commission.

The City of Loveland recently implemented its first Municipal Fiber Utility, which will bring
affordable, fast, and reliable internet to our 80,000 residents. Councilor John Fogle has been closely
involved with this effort for the past six-years, helping bring it to fruition. He has served as a Council
Liaison to the Loveland Communications and Advisory Board and on the National League of Cities,
Information, Technology, and Communications Advisory Committee for over five-years. With his
nearly perfect attendance at Committee meetings, Councilor Fogle has demonstrated his interest
and commitment in this area.

The Loveland City Council is comprised of councilmembers with varying and diverse viewpoints.
Councilor Fogle has shown his ability to work with his fellow councilmembers to identify common
goals and work towards solutions. Councilor Fogle always takes an active role in any endeavor he
pursues, so [ am confident he will be an engaged and participatory committee member. Recently
elected to another four-year term, Councilor Fogle has been endorsed as a representative of our
community moving into the future.

This is Councilor Fogle's second application for a Committee position, which only further establishes
his dedication in contributing to this Committee and representing mid-size communities across the

nation. We thank you for your consideration of John Fogle, Loveland City Councilor and dedicated
public servant, for this role.

Sincerely,

Stiph. e

Stephen C. Adams
City Manager, City of Loveland
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